
  
 

Parent and Guardian Tours at Penpol 
 
We are immensely proud of what we do here at Penpol. 
We are an inclusive school serving all in our community. 
If you are a prospective parent or guardian and would 
like to come to visit us, please contact the school office 
at: secretary@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk or 01736753472. 
 
Dates of scheduled visits are below.  If you would like to arrange an alternative 
date or would prefer to meet via a phone call, please do not hesitate to get 
in touch.  All meetings will be conducted safely and in accordance with 
COVID-19 guidelines. 
 
In the meantime, for more information about our school, please visit our website: 
https://www.penpolschool.co.uk/ 
 

 
Scheduled Meetings 

 
Monday Mornings at 10am Thursday Afternoons at 1:30pm 

20th September 23rd September 
27th September 30th September 

11th October 7th October 
18th October 21st October 

1st November1 4th November 
8th November 11th November 

22nd November 18th November 
29th November 25th November 
6th December 2nd December 

s13th December 9th December 
 

 
We look forward to meeting you soon.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Chris Chislett 
Headteacher 
head@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk 
 

 


